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Our Value for May is Courage. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

6th May—Bank Holiday Monday. Day off. 

 13th –17th May—Year 6 SATs. 

20th-21st May– Year 4 camping trip. 

23rd May, 9.00am—Year 1 class assembly 

Friday 24th May  - School finishes for half term. 

Monday 10th June—School reopens.  

 

Come and find out more –  

Join us at St Luke’s Church, Lowton.  WA3 2JA, 
starting Wed 12th June.   

Refreshments from 7pm for 7.30 start – 9pm 

Contact Rev Helen for more info 07742590672 

 
Year 6 SATs 

All the children in Year 6 will be completing their SATs 
during the week of May  13th. It is vital that the      
children attend school every day during SATs week 
and are on time every day. Children need lots of sleep 
and rest in the run up to SATs and also during the 
week itself.  

Internet Safety. 

This week the children in Key Stage 2 had  workshops 
from Life Education Lancashire. The focus of these 
workshops was to look at how to stay safe online,     
including using apps safely. As a school we cannot stress 
enough the importance of regulating what your child is 
accessing and checking their devices regularly. Support 
is available to help you set up parental controls on your 
child’s devices. This information has been shared on the 
school Facebook page. 


